
Dear Parent/Carers
It has been lovely to see so many of 

you at Parent/Teacher Consultations this 
week and to hear how impressed you are 
with our learners’ work in books so far.  
Don’t forget we have another evening 
coming up next Thursday so don’t forget to 
book up if you haven’t already.  Thank you 
to all who attended our recent information 
events.  We hope these were useful.

We have lots of exciting events on 
our calendar coming up.  The sport 
festivals and competitions are well 
underway and we are already having some 
success; 24 of our Cross Country Athletes 
got through to the next stages.  FOSA are 
working hard to plan a school disco for the 
end of term.  The last Friday is also a 
non-uniform day.

Last week, we all took part in 
National Poetry Day and performed our 
poems to each other in a school assembly.  
We were so impressed with the confidence 
of our learners speaking to such a large 
group.  EYFS performed their poems to 
each other in a smaller group and again 
impressed me with some super actions!

In the final week of half term, we shall 
be taking part in STEM (Science, 
Technology, Engineering and Maths) week.  
Learners will be learning about a key figure 
or key occupation within STEM and then 
producing an image for our Aspiration 
Corridor display.  We want to encourage 
our learners to aim high!

Upcoming Diary Dates

Click here to go to our website and 
see all of the exciting events we have 

planned.

Contact us via email office@terrington-st-clement.norfolk.sch.uk 

Class/Whole School Letters

Click here to see all of the letters we 
send home to parents/carers.  The only 

ones not published are for 
competitions, where there are only a few 

letters sent.

14th October 2022

Music at Terrington

Our musician in residence has settled in 
well and KS2 are enjoying the opportunity 
to experience playing different instruments.  
Currently Y3/4 are learning the ukulele and 
Y5/6 are trying their hand at learning a 
brass instrument. Take a look at our gallery 
pages. Great fun is being had by all!

We are always keen to know what your 
children are doing outside of school.  Click 
here to see our latest news article about 
one of our learners.

https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=14&viewid=4
mailto:office@terrington-st-clement.norfolk.sch.uk
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=Letters&pid=187
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/gallery/?pid=219&gcatid=70&albumid=449
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/news/?pid=14&nid=3&storyid=199
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/news/?pid=14&nid=3&storyid=199
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/news/?pid=14&nid=3&storyid=199


Hockey Festival

                                         A great time                                   
                                         was had by all..
                                         A special 
                                         mention must 
                                         go to Liam and
                                         Luke as they got
                                         player of the 
                                         Team. Well done!
                                          
                                                 

Request for Leave of Absence
The government are expecting all 

schools to focus on maintaining good 
attendance.  Att our school, attendance is 
currently 94.6% which is a great start for 
this point in the year.  Any absences early 
on affect this more so than later in the 
year and we appreciate there are some 
bugs circulating, so well done everyone!

As you all know holidays in term 
time are not authorised. If you have more 
than 4.5 sessions of unauthorised leave 
over a 6 week period a fixed penalty 
notice will be applied for as per LA 
guidelines. If you book 4 days off for a 
holiday it won’t go to fine but if your child 
is off sick before or after the holiday, 
please don’t be offended when you are 
asked to provide evidence of your holiday 
dates.



Headteacher Awards
Y5/6 - Artjoms, Theodore S, Leo S, 
Darcoe B, Ruby A, Archie C, Tyler H, 
Ellie-Mae H, Nellie C, 56B, Evelyn P
Y3/4-  Martha P, Lily S, Louis P, Joshua W
Elliot K, Elsie B, Amelia H, Alfie E, Sidney E
Y1/2 - Poppy B, Florence H, Isabelle B, 
Florence D, Maisie M, Frazer P, Emilee H,
Thomas M, Christopher M, Oliver G, Eliza P,
Arthur H, Sofia-Mae
EYFS - Ida N, Elysia J, Jaxon T, Max N, 
Reggie-Lee P, Marley, Ella, Honey, Leyton
SRB - Phoebe, Sam, Travis, Blake
We celebrate learners that are awarded a 
certificate in our newsletter each week.  We do our 
best to ensure that no-one is missed off but 
mistakes do happen.  If you think we’ve missed 
your child’s name off, please do let us know and 
we’ll rectify this in the next newsletter.  We are 
keen to celebrate and share in our learner’s 
successes.

Growth Mindset Awards
Y5/6 - Lilly B, Amy C, Isla-Rose K
Marcus G, George A, Charlie K, Tilly C
Amelia W, Isaac B, Darcie B, Charlie U, Alice
Tommy H 
Y3/4 - Zakary T, Alexia C, Alana-Isla B, Niamh
Sam G, Rory P, Harry C, Imogen R, Ayla-Rose
Y1/2 - Theo W, Betsy C, George G, Ruby-Mai, 
Harley R, Bella R, Adelyn E, Cody B, Darcey 
B, Rex S, Ollie P, Thomas D, Oakley P
EYFS - Oakley A, All of Oranges, Reuben B
Ellen R, Stanley B, Oliver, Ruby, Henry, 
Harvey
SRB - Henry, Ben, Ember, Ksenia

Doodle Maths Champions
Top doodler in each class
Y1/2 Noah W, Henry, Darcey B
Y3/4 Dilan, Leon, Ezme
Y5/6 Charlie U, Dione, Poppy, Ruby

TT Rock Stars -  Challenge Results
We were delighted that so many learners 
took part in our recent challenge.  The top 
contributors in each class were  rewarded 
in assembly and the top classes 
were…

5/6D and 3/4MH

Reading Badges
We gave out 210 badges last year.  Lets 
see if we can beat that this year!!

I’ve had lots of chats with 
Our learners this week who 
are all determined to get that badge.  I 
wonder who will be first?!  Teachers are 
trying hard and we’d love to hear if any 
parents/ carers are taking part too. Let us 
know. It’s a great model for our learners.

FOSA Logo Competition
Thank you to all the children who 

took part to design a new logo for FOSA.
The winner was Dilan B in 3/4H, 2nd 

prize went to Lois who left us in July to go 
to secondary school and 3rd place was 
Gracie S in 1/2 JR.

The new design will be revealed 
soon.

Mr Bouskill’s Violin Groups
A special mention to these children. Mr 
Bouskill has been so impressed with their 
Growth Mindset - they make mistakes, take 
risks and keep practicing.  Fantastic!


